
   
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

May 18, 2020 
 
Way to Go! 
 
Congratulations to Officer Eric Williams who received his Police Officer First Class recognition as well as 
Accreditation Manager Kaylee Licata and Corporal Joe Trufan who received their five year service awards! 
 

   

Code Compliance staff efforts in beautifying the Urban Design area with their mad painting skills.  
Today Joan presented them each with a “golden brush” award for a job well done! 
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Testing 
 
The Fire Department started their annual hose testing. This is a lengthy process that is divided 
amongst all three shifts. All fire hose ranging in size from one and a half inch diameter to five inch 
is removed from all apparatus and all reserve hose is then pressure tested to 300 psi . Annual hose 
testing not only ensures that all hose is in good shape and ready for use but also ensures that hose 
is rotated and therefore wears evenly. Additionally, with good record keeping this process earns 
the City additional points in our ISO classification. Over 7,000 feet of hose are tested. The 
department typically tries to complete the testing prior to rainy season as testing takes several 
hours and a lot of manpower.  

 

 
 


